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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat—Secretariat for Multidimensional Security—and wishes to advise it of the interest of the Government of Guatemala to host the Third Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons, which is due to be held in 2012.


In that connection, the Permanent Mission of Guatemala kindly requests the General Secretariat—Secretariat for Multidimensional Security—to inform the honorable delegations of the member states of the interest of the Republic of Guatemala to host the Third Meeting of National Authorities on Trafficking in Persons.


The Permanent Mission of Guatemala wishes to take this opportunity to convey to the OAS General Secretariat—Secretariat for Multidimensional Security—renewed assurances of its highest and most distinguished consideration.

February 8, 2012

The Honorable

General Secretariat

Secretariat for Multidimensional Security

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP27968E07�





� EMBED Word.Picture.8  ���








_953622076.doc




PERMANENT COUNCIL



